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New Neonatal Care Management Partnership Announced

McLaren Health Plan has entered into a partnership with ProgenyHealth, an organization that specializes
in neonatal care management services. This partnership provides additional support from a team who
understands the complexity and stress of managing infants in the NICU, sharing best practices and
working with our members to achieve the best possible outcomes.

Beginning Dec. 1, members of McLaren Health Plan’s Community, Health Advantage and Medicaid plans
will have access to ProgenyHealth’s pediatricians, neonatologists and neonatal nurse care managers to
promote healthy premature and medically complex newborns. Members will receive a dedicated case
manager who will help support and educate as well as having an on-call staff member available 24/7.

Member enrollment is based on NICU admission data and is done automatically.

For more information visit www.progenyhealth.org.
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